

Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

Telephone: 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

RE GCSE full course will continue to take place on Wednesdays after school from 4.00pm until 5.00pm in W13. Lessons will commence from Wednesday 13 September.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Natalie Steer
Head of RE Department
nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk